
 

National Securities Market Commission 

C/Edison, 4 

28006 – Madrid 

 
Duro Felguera, S.A. (the “Company”), in compliance with what is set forth in clause 227 of 

the amended Securities Market Law, hereby publishes the following notification concerning  

 

FURTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

Duro Felguera hereby reports the following relevant information: 

 

The Company opened today the consultation period to carry out a staff adjustment procedure, 

based on the existence of objective causes of an economic, productive and organisational 

nature. The procedure will affect 208 employees out of the total of 1,293 that made up the 

company’s total workforce as of 31 August 2022, i.e. 16% of the workforce. In addition, the 

company will proceed to cut 40 jobs abroad. 

 
The company hopes to reach an agreement on the conditions for the implementation of this 

measure, which will allow it to adapt the company to its current needs and the challenges in 

its plan for the future, as well as to safeguard its talent as far as possible. 

 
 
Gijón, 6 October 2022 


